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Merry Christmas
and

Happy New Year!

Member meeting CMTC-OVM 2017 NL 
great succes! 
This year the Dutch CMTC-OVM association celebrated its 20th 
anniversary and had chosen a special venue for its annual 
member meeting. Read the report>> 

Separate Facebook groups for kids and 
young adults 
At the member meeting in November 2017 a new initiative was 
launched; two new separate Facebook groups for children and 
young adults have been created. Read more>> 

NORD 2017 conference report 
On 16 and 17 October 2017, the American organisation for rare 
diseases, NORD, held their Annual Conference in Washington 
DC. Read more>> 

Group of medical advisors expands: 
two new medical advisors 
Our team of medical advisors has recently expanded: Dr. Peter 
de Laat (ErasmusMC, Rotterdam) and prof dr. Peter Steijlen 
(MUMC, Maastricht). Read more>> 

https://cmtc.nl/en/activities/member-meeting/netherlands/netherlands-2017
https://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1115-new-initiative-for-young-people-and-young-adults
https://cmtc.nl/en/activities/participation-in-conferences/nord/1116-nord-2017-conference-report
https://cmtc.nl/en/association/medical-advisors


New secretary of the board 
As of 1 November 2017 Anja Fluijt started as our new secretary 
of the board. She is the mother of Niels who was born in 2004 
with CMTC. Anja works as a nurse in a general hospital. 
Read more>> 
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